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Notice 

 
JAE Oregon will be receiving an additional plastic injection mold tool (B) for p/n MX34012NF1. There 
are no changes to the product or process; Parts will be the same as the current production mold tool 
(A).  
 
The PPAP will be submitted by late July 2017. If you have any PPAP requirements, please let your 
local JAE sales representative know as soon as possible. 

 
 

 
 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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